
 

 

Philip’s Creek, N.Y. 

 
 

We are pleased to learn the prosperity of our cause, under the labors of 
Br. O. B. Clark, at Philip’s Creek.  The recent addition of fourteen members 

to the Society there, shows that they are in a thriving condition.  Br. Clark 
has entered upon the seventh year of his ministry in that place.  This fact, in 

this day of frequent changes, speaks well for both pastor and people.  May 
the Lord grant them abundant prosperity. 

 
 

Christian Ambassador, Auburn NY, Sat. 28 Feb 1852 
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